September 6, 2006

Mr. Daniel Smith

Associate Administrator for Enforcement, Office of Vehicle Safety

DAIMLERCHRYSLER

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration

400 Seventh Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20590

Reference: NHTSA ldentification Number 06V-199

Dear Mr. Smith:

DaimlerChrysler Corporation
Stephan J. Speth

Director
Vehicle Compliance & Safety Affairs

This document updates the DaimlerChrysler Corporation (DCC) Defect Information Report for
DCC recall F25. The exact number of vehicles included in this recall has been revised to

135,442 currently registered by the Polk Company.

Sincerely,
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Stephay' . Speth

cc: K.C. DeMeter

A Company of the DaimlerChrysler Group

DaimlerCnrysler Corporation
800 Chrysler Drive CIMS 482-00-91
Auburn Hills Ml USA 48326-2757



